
From 4th July 2020, 

this Play Area is OPEN 
HOWEVER, THIS EQUIPMENT IS NOT 

REGULARLY CLEANED, AND ACCESS IS NOT 

MANAGED IN ANY WAY 
 

Therefore, we strongly recommend all users follow 

these guidelines to help protect everyone from Covid-

19: 

• Try to stay at least 2 metres apart from anyone who is 

not in your household 

• Bring your own hand sanitiser and ensure you use it 

when you enter and leave the park 

• Bring wipes to wipe down the equipment you use, 

especially areas that you touch, for example handles  

• Encourage everyone not to touch their face and to 

cough or sneeze into a tissue, or arm when a tissue is 

not available 

• The consumption of food and drink in the Play Area is 

not permitted 

• All litter must be placed in the litter bin or taken home 
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